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SATs Week


Children in year 2 and 6 will be taking part in the statutory assessment tests the week beginning the 13th May. Please can you ensure that they are in school on time and are well rested so that they can do their best.  





Denim for Dementia Day


On Friday 24th May, it is Denim for Dementia Day. We would therefore like to invite all our children and staff to come into school wearing denim hopefully with a donation of money that will be sent to the Alzheimer’s Society. The children will also take part in an assembly and a workshop on Friday, 17th May so that they have an understanding of how dementia affects people and their families. 





Celebration Assembly 


As this term is very short and we have a lot to do we will only have a celebration assembly on the last Friday (24th May) at 2.30pm before we break up for the half term holiday.   





Finally – some dates for your diary……….





11th June - First aid training for years 	                 		2/3/4/5/6


12th June - Year 1 phonics screening check 


13th June – Sports Day (pm)


18th June – NSPCC in to talk to children


19th June – governor committee meetings in school


25th June – Growing in Faith Day 


27th June – Second sports day (if first postponed)


3rd July – Year 5/6 maths challenge at LHS


10th July – School Performance at 2pm / 6pm


13th July – School BBQ


17th July – Leavers Mass (TBC)


19th July – Leavers Assembly 1.30pm























                                  








 


    











Keeping Healthy


As part of their topic of Keeping Healthy this term, Miss Cowburn’s class will be visiting Longridge Gym this week. They will be shown around by Darron Salmon who manages the gym and he will talk to them about keeping fit and active.  Thank you to Longridge Gym for supporting us with this.  





Miss Taylor’s Class -  Healthy Lunch


The children in year 1 from Miss Taylor’s class will be making lunch for the rest of the school on Thursday, 9th May. They will be making home-made tomato soup with ham, cheese and tuna sandwiches. Mrs Butcher will drive them to Aldi’s to buy all the ingredients. We can’t wait to try their delicious food. If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to have the healthy lunch, please let Mrs Cookson know ASAP so that we know how much food to buy. 





Bikeability


Year 5 children will be taking part in the bikeability course on Thursday and Friday of this week. Please can the children have their bikes and helmets in school ready to start on Thursday. They can be brought on Wednesday evening if it helps. The bikes will be kept in the school hall overnight. We will celebrate the children’s achievements at our end of half term assembly


. 


Moving Up Day for Year 5


Year 5 children have been invited to St. Cecilia’s next Monday, 13th May. They will take part lots of exciting lessons and experience what it is like to be in High School. Mrs Butcher will be with them throughout the day.  


More details to follow as and when they are sent to us from St. Cecilia’s.   








      

















